
 

 

 
 
 
Ref: KH/MH/Year 8 Progress Evening 
 
Wednesday 6th November 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 8 Virtual Progress Evening 
 
 
Please note that the virtual Progress Evening for Year 8 will take place on Thursday 5th 
December between 4:00pm and 8:00 pm 
 
During the virtual event, you will have the opportunity to discuss the progress your child is 
making in each of their subjects. Teachers will also provide important advice and guidance 
regarding how your child can effectively approach the remainder of the current academic 
year. 
 
The process of accessing appointments 
 
The School Cloud software is accessible via the WEDUC app by following the simple steps 
outline overleaf. Please be advised that access to book appointments cannot be carried out 
without access to your WEDUC account.   
 
Please be advised that the system will be open to make appointments on Tuesday 12th 
November at 4:00pm. We do advise that bookings are made as soon as possible, to avoid 
disappointment. 
 
Should you require any assistance with booking your appointments, please contact the 
school via email at postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs K Hibbs 
Headteacher 
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Logging onto School Cloud via WEDUC 
 

• Log on to your WEDUC account via the WEDUC app 
• Select the name of your child 
• Select ‘Parents evening bookings’ icon (see below) 
• This will transfer you directly to your personalised School Cloud booking page for the 

event 
• Continue with steps to book appointment with the chosen teachers 
• The ‘automatic’ function can generate all appointments for you, based on your 

personal time preferences 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


